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January 30, 2024

The Honorable James Comer

Chair, House Oversight Committee
2157 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

The Honorable Jamie Raskin

Ranking Member, House Oversight Committee
2242 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC, 20515-2008

Subject: Letter of Support for Delinking Revenue from Unfair Gouging (DRUG) Act (H.R. 6283)
Dear Chairman Comer and Ranking Member Raskin,

| am writing to express my strong support for the Delinking Revenue from Unfair Gouging (DRUG) Act (H.R.
6283) and to urge you to consider and advance this important legislation through the House Oversight
Committee. This legislation addresses a critical issue in our healthcare system and seeks to promote
fairness, accessibility, and affordability of essential medications for all Americans.

The rising costs of prescription drugs have become a significant burden for many individuals and families
across the nation. The DRUG Act presents a commendable effort to tackle this issue by delinking the
revenue generated by pharmaceutical companies from unfair pricing practices. By doing so, the Act aims to
ensure that the pricing of essential medications is reasonable and justifiable, prioritizing the well-being of
patients over excessive profits.

Access to affordable healthcare is a fundamental right, and the high costs of prescription drugs often create
barriers to this access. The DRUG Act is a step in the right direction to address this challenge and make
essential medications more accessible to those who need them. Additionally, it sends a strong message that
the government is committed to protecting the interests of its citizens when it comes to their health and

well-being.

| believe that passing the DRUG Act through the House Oversight Committee is crucial to advancing the
cause of affordable healthcare in our country. | appreciate your dedication to addressing pressing issues
affecting the lives of everyday Americans, and | trust that you will give due consideration to the positive
impact that the DRUG Act can have on the lives of countless individuals.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and support for comprehensive PBM reform legislation. | look
forward to witnessing the progress of the Delinking Revenue from Unfair Gouging (DRUG) Act in the House

Oversight Committee.

Sincerely,
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